
June 1, 2021 

Annual Meeting-by-Mail Voting Results 

 The minutes of the 2020 Annual Meeting-by-Mail were approved unanimously by the Members. 

 Alice Weiss was re-elected to the Board of Directors.  Her term will expire in 2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

John Edward Cook, Sr. 
1925-2020 

 

Linda Lee Henson 
1946-2020 

 

Aleda Ruth Andresen 
1923-2020 

 

Brood X cicadas are 

coming in 2021, but 

probably not to 

Missouri.  

University of Missouri Extension horticulturist Tamra 

Reall says Missourians may see some straggler cicadas 

from other states, but not the massive swarms of 

noisy insects that more eastern states will see. She 

says the next brood to emerge in Missouri will not 

appear until 2024.  

Periodical cicadas, as opposed to their larger annual 

counterparts, emerge every 13 or 17 years in late May 

to early July. Adults are an inch long and have a 3-inch 

wingspan. 

While some find them annoying, periodical cicadas are 

mostly harmless, according to Reall. They might 

damage young trees when the female deposits her 

eggs into small stems. You can prevent this by 

covering with cheesecloth or mosquito netting. 

Generally, healthy, mature trees will do just fine. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

www.shalimar–gardens.org 
You can download the following from our website: 

 Covenants and Restrictions 

 Complaint Form 

 Architectural Control Form 

 Bylaws 

 Articles of Incorporation 

 Annual Meeting minutes 

 Subdivision Plats 

 Satellite map of Shalimar Gardens 

 Lake Easement Deeds 

 Newsletters 

 Member List 

Please keep our 
Lake safe! 

 
 

 

We have been finding a lot of litter around the 

Lake lately.  Neighbors, please be careful not to 

leave your fishing hooks, lines and nets around 

the Lake, and not to leave any articles of clothing, 

toys, beverage containers or food behind.   

 

Dogs have been known to swallow fishing hooks 

and lines, which requires surgery to remove, and 

people can be badly injured by stepping on hooks 

or broken beverage containers.  Also, the 

company that mows the common area around 

the lake does not want to run over your 

belongings and damage their equipment.  Thanks 

for keeping our Lake a safe place for people and 

pets to enjoy. 

May 2020 to May 2021 

Truman Kinsey—5160 N Burning Bush Rd  

John Jackson—711 E Camellia Ct  

Tracey Curry—5180 N Burning Bush Rd  

Hannah Elliott & Janie Ridgwell—712 E Camellia Ct  

Reem Al Hachami—4980 N Almond Ln  

Morgan Lincoln—960 Quince Court 

Sheila Vorce—4940 N Shalimar Ct  

Cindy DeHaven—5040 N Burning Bush Rd  

Chris & Alyssa Thompson—5121 N Lotus Loop  

William & Ashley Turley—5126 N Jasmine Way  

Elayna Sisk—5251 N Burning Bush Rd  

Bryan & Sharon Crousore—901 E Ramie Ct 

Joseph & Patricia Leuridan—5020 N Jasmine Way 

Shayla Hughes—5101 N Lotus Loop 


